NAME & Andrew Kleine, Chief

Andrew Kleine, Chief

AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS Room 432, City Hall (410) 396-4941

City Council Bill #16-0636 – Supplementary
General Fund Appropriation – Police Department - \$6,400,000

CITY of
BALTIMORE

MEMO



TO

March 3, 2016

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council Room 400, City Hall

Attention: Ms. Natawna Austin

City Council Bill 16-0636 has been introduced for the purpose of providing supplementary funding for the Baltimore Police Department to pay a settlement to the family of Freddie Gray; the settlement was awarded on September 9, 2015 and approved by the Board of Estimates.

The Department of Finance supports the passage of Council Bill 16-0636.

cc: Henry Raymond Kevin Davis Angela Gibson



